
Item 6c - Exhibit 6c1: Site Map and Location



Service Layer Credits: Sources: Esri, USGS,
NOAA
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Install new muted tidegate structure into
Inner Marsh

Modify existing Cut-off slough tidegate
structure

Expand seasonal muted tide into 115 acre
Inner Marsh creating tidal wetlands

Create 3.5 acres of alcove ponds and side
channels with Large Wood Debris (LWD)
complexes in Inner Marsh

Improve existing berm access roads

Replace existing culvert with new gated
culverts (all one way) into Inner Marsh

Dune trail with overlook, kayak put in/take
out and interpretive signage

Re-establish 1.25 miles of historic
Centerville Slough creating a fresh-
brackish water ecotone

Re-establish 3,000 linear feet of Russ
Creek and connected floodplain with side
channel habitat

Establish a 4 acre riparian corridor along
the restored Russ Creek

Enhance 70 acres of freshwater emergent
wetlands and waterbird ponds

Remove 3  acres of invasive Ammophila 

Re-configure and vegetate 15 acres of
coastal dunes promoting dune building
processes and providing applied knowledge 
of results to ongoing regional climate 
adaptation planning

Improve drainage on over 500 acres of
retained agricultural land also benefiting
shortgrass habitat

Onsite beneficial reuse of excavated
sediments

Designated sediment management area

Public Access and Preserve Management
Improvements

Existing Features Proposed Features Seasonal Muted Tide Levels

Figure 2
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